
Coronavirus. 

Upper Dales Holiday Cottages does not condone breaking the government’s guide lines on 

non-essential travel. 

Travel to a holiday destination could be deemed as non-essential.  
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The government has also urged the public to take further steps to protect themselves and 

the wider population from the coronavirus, including:   

Everyone to stay at home unless they need to get essential supplies such as food 

and medicines.   

The decision to keep a cottage open for to let is completely at the individual owner’s 

discretion and not Upper Dales Holiday Cottages.  

Contacting the owner will clarify their policy on this.  


